
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2017 5:44 PM 
To: 'osman.basiacik@amwu.asn.au' 

Subject: RE: AM2014/47 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Annual leave - Black Coal Mining 

 
Dear Osman 
 
I refer to your correspondence below and confirm the extension request has been granted. 
 
The AMWU shall file comments in respect of the draft determination and provisional view as 
outlined in the Decision [2016] FWCFB 9074 by 5pm Wednesday, 1 February 2017. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
From: Osman Basiacik [mailto:osman.basiacik@amwu.asn.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2017 4:49 PM 

To: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/47 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Annual leave - Black Coal Mining 

 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
AM2014/47 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Annual leave – Black Coal Mining Industry Award 
 
We refer you to the Full Bench decision dated 19 December 2016 - [2016] FWCFB 9074 and in 
particular in relation to the Black Coal Mining Industry Award 2010 (the Award). 
 
The AMWU respectfully requests an extension of time to respond to the decision until tomorrow, 1 
February 2017 by 4pm.  
 
We acknowledge the lateness of this request, and apologise that we missed today’s 4pm deadline. 
 
We do not believe to if the extension was granted that it will prejudice other parties. 
 
We look forward to your response in due course. 
 
Regards 
 
Osman Basiacik 
National Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. osman.basiacik@amwu.asn.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1540 | f. +61 2 9897 9275 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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